

Central Presbyterian Church Weekday Nursery School & Kindergarten May 2019 Newsletter



Volume 19, Issue 5 Website Peggy Flintosh, Director

CPC WNS&K May and June Date Reminders:

May 9 th	Mother's Day Tea for Mrs. Huppert's class at 10:30am
May 9 th	Mother's Day Tea for Mrs. Celmer's class at 11:15 am
May 10 th	Mother's Day Tea for Mrs. Coscia's class at 11:00 am
May 14 th	Father's Breakfast for 2-1/2-Year-Old classes at 8:45am
May 17 th	Father's Breakfast for 2's classes at 8:45am
May 22 nd	"Mission with Mommy" with Pastor Deborah

May 27th School Closed Memorial Day

May 31st 2's F last day and party

June 1st School Picnic

June 3rd 2's MF last day and party

June 4th 2 1/2's last day and party

June 5th 3 day 5 day 3's party

June 6th All 4's and Almost 5's Music Performance at 9:30am

June 6th Kindergarten Play 10:30 am

June 10-14 Camp Week

Director's Corner:

Book Fair and Bake Sale: What a great event! It was fun to start it off on the Sunday as it coincided with the Teacher Appreciation Service here at CPC. Many thanks to the chairpersons of the Book Fair: Meg Gabriele, Vera Soto, Corinne White and to the Bake Sale chairpersons: Gina Riccio, Leslie Flax, and to all their volunteers. The books and snacks that were donated to each classroom are greatly appreciated. I personally was very moved and excited about all the books that were donated to the CJ Flintosh Library!! Can't wait to read them and get them into circulation for the children to take home!



It was a treat to have the Guest Author, Laura Sassi that read her two latest books: Love is Kind and Diva Delores and the Opera House Mouse. She read to each of the Kindergarten classes and to the Almost 5's as she was here from noon to 1:00pm both days. Some of you who came in to purchase that hour with your child enjoyed her time as well!

School News:

End of Year Programs – Mark your calendars for your child's last day of school There will be classroom parties for each on the last day with early dismissal following the parties. The 4's and Kindergartens have special programs (music program for the 4's and a Play for the Kindergarten) for families to attend on the last day, June 6th, again with class parties immediately following. All classes will have early dismissal on their last day following the class parties. There will be no lunch programs or enrichments classes on the Wednesday June 6th.

CPC CAMP WEEK: There are some spots left. Please get your registration forms in. Sharon Dougherty and Ginny Ilsley, the Co-Directors, are diligently working with their camp teaching team lining up a different theme for each day. You will receive an email confirming placement and more information will be coming closer to the start of camp. Drop in will be a separate registration form with times Monday-Friday. They do fill up very quickly. You will be notified with your placement.

Spring Time with CPC WNS&K Parents' Organization:

Spring Fling took place at Beacon Hill Club this past weekend and we had a FANTASTIC turn out! Thank you to everyone who attended – we hope you had a blast dancing, catching up with friends and perhaps bidding on some great auction items!

The Book Fair and Bake Sale will conclude on Tuesday. We'd like to extend thank yous to Meg Gabriele, Vera Soto, and Corrine White for chairing the Book Fair and to Gina DelGreco and Leslie Flax for co-chairing the Bake Sale. We truly appreciate the support of our CPC families and the effort extended by each of these committee heads and volunteers to make each event the success that they were. We are most grateful!

OUR UPCOMING MAY EVENT:

CPC MOMS' NIGHT OUT

It's time for Moms' Night Out! This annual event is always a fun time and a great way to catch up with other CPC Moms. Heather Marotta has graciously offered to host a second year in a row this year, thanks Heather!

We hope to see everyone there!

WHEN: Thursday, May 16th, 8-10pm

WHERE: The Home of Heather Marotta (address will be included on Paperless Post)

RSVP: Via Paperless Post Invite

COST: There is no cost for the event, but please bring a beverage of your choice. CPC PO donations are always welcome of course!

CONTACT: Tracey Agnese (<u>tracey.agnese@gmail.com</u>) or Rinee Tinkoff (<u>rineem@gmail.com</u>) with questions.

End of Year Picnic - Saturday June 1st 11am-1pm

Fun and games at Memorial Field to celebrate the end of another school year.

